City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227

BOARD of SUPERVISORS

November 2, 2017

California Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 942873
Sacramento, CA 94273-0001

Re:  City and County of San Francisco Appointment
Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District

To Whom It May Concern:

On October 24, 2017, the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco

approved the following appointment to the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation
District Board of Directors (Motion No. M17-165 attached):

> Motion No. M17-165 (File No. 171086) — Motion appointing Supervisor Sandra Lee Fewer,

for a two-year term ending January 31, 2019, to the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District Board of Directors.

(Board of Supervisors - Approved on 10/24/2017)

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Alisa Somera,
Legislative Deputy Director, at (415) 554-7711 or email alisa.somera@sfgov.org.

Sincerely,

Angela Calvillo
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

(Attachment)




City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227

BOARD of SUPERVISORS

November 2, 2017

Golden Gate Bridge and Transportation District
P.O. Box 9000, Presidio Station
San Francisco, CA 94129-0601

Attn:  Amorette Ko-Wong, Secretary of the District

Re:  City and County of San Francisco Appointment
Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District

Dear Ms. Ko-Wong:

Pursuant to California Streets and Highways Code, Section 27120, please find a copy of the
following legislation, which was finally passed by the Board of Supervisors of the City and
County of San Francisco on the date specified below:

> Motion No. M17-165 (File No. 171086) — Motion appointing Supervisor Sandra Lee Fewer,

for a two-year term ending January 31, 2019, to the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District Board of Directors.

(Board of Supervisors - Approved on 10/24/2017)

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Alisa Somera,
Legislative Deputy Director, at (415) 554-7711 or email alisa.somera@sfoov.org.

Sincerely,
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Angela Calvillo

Clerk of the Board

(Attachment)




